
 

 
 
 
 
At the In Camera meeting held on June 11, 2018, Council passed the following motions: 
 
 
(1) Nominee to Victoria and Esquimalt Police Board  
 
 That Council hereby nominates as the Township’s representative on the Victoria and 

Esquimalt Police Board, for an initial term of one year, Evan Southern; and that the 
Township forward the nominee’s name to the Province for approval by the Lieutenant 
Governor in Council.    

 
 
(2)   Peter Ryan Recognition 
 
 That Peter Ryan be awarded the Mayor’s Medallion in recognition of his six years of 

service on the Victoria and Esquimalt Police Board.  
 
 
(3)   Esquimalt High School Teachers Spirit Award 
 
 That Council award a Spirit Award to all teachers in schools within Esquimalt.  
 

 

RISE AND REPORT  
 

From: In Camera Meeting of June 11, 2018 
To: Meeting of Municipal Council – July 9, 2018 

 


